
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 21st March 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
In what has been a warm and sunny few days, we have been really impressed with year 10 and their focus and maturity  
shown whilst siƫng their mock exams.  
 
We are also looking ahead to our TFA Summer Fair 2025 on Saturday 28th June 2025, with planning well underway. If you 
would like to get involved, volunteer or run a stall, just get in touch with us via email. See the poster aƩached for more infor-
maƟon. 
 
Highlights this week: 
 
· A huge well done to the TFA girls Basketball team who 

played their first fixture against Chadwell Heath Acade-
my on 13/03/25. The team displayed great teamwork 
and resilience to improve their performance each quar-
ter. CongratulaƟons also to player of the match Jessica 
who displayed a consistent performance and great drib-
bling technique throughout. 

 
 
· Year 10s on a trip to ‘Maths in AcƟon’, where they took 

part in lots of different workshops and lectures, includ-
ing a session on exam preparaƟon. Aiden F finished in 
the top four students amongst all the schools there in a 
maths compeƟƟon to end the day! Adriana S said, “The 
trip was really fun. We learnt about the different Maths 
careers and how maths is involved in our daily lives. It 
was a really interesƟng trip and learnt about how to 
prepare for our upcoming mock exams.” According to 
Anvita S, “The trip was educaƟonal and fun. It will be 
helpful to our upcoming mocks.” 

 
· Dominic V for his impressive 3D printer musical instru-

ment that plays the theme tune to Super Mario Bros  
 
· Well done to the Year 7 students taking part in speech-

es about sustainability at TFA, addressed to the co-
headteachers 

 
Key updates: 
 
· Please see aƩached for informaƟon about our March 

Open mornings for Year 6 parents/carers; do encour-
age any friends or family in the local community to 
come and visit us (including those in neighbouring areas 
in Havering and Barking and Dagenham) – a few spaces 
remain, or to join our waiƟng lists. 
 

 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 






